From:

Sent:

Thursday, 13 July 2023 7:42 PM

To:

Records Department

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] OBJECTION to DA2023/0130, Site: 109A Church Street LIDCOMBE NSW

2141: Lot 1 DP 778492

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Council,

My name is

I am writing to express my firm opposition to the proposed rubbish dump that is slated to be built in our community. I strongly believe that this decision would have detrimental effects on our environment, health, and overall quality of life.

Our neighborhood has always been cherished for its natural beauty and tranquil surroundings. The introduction of a rubbish dump would not only disrupt the aesthetics but also lead to severe environmental degradation. Our air, water, and soil would be at risk of contamination, posing a significant threat to the delicate balance of our ecosystem.

Furthermore, the health implications of a rubbish dump cannot be overlooked. The emission of hazardous gases and the accumulation of waste materials would have detrimental effects on our respiratory systems and general well-being. This is especially concerning for vulnerable populations, such as children and the elderly, who are more susceptible to the harmful effects of pollution.

In addition, the establishment of a rubbish dump would undoubtedly have a negative impact on property values in our area. Homeowners would face the prospect of diminished financial stability, while potential buyers may be deterred from investing in our community.

I implore the council to reconsider this decision and explore alternative waste management strategies that prioritize the health and prosperity of our community. There are numerous innovative solutions available, such as recycling programs, composting initiatives, and waste reduction campaigns, which would address the issue of waste management in a sustainable and community-centric manner.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I trust that the council will seriously consider our protest and make a decision that reflects the best interests and aspirations of the residents.

Yours sincerely,